
 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home—7th October 

What has happened in school this week? 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter, where has the 

first half of the Autumn term gone?  

This week has flown by, and the children have 

been enjoying, as always, lots of fun  

learning and experiences.  

Look at King class post and you will see how  

exciting their science was this week.  

In the next 2 weeks we will be sending out  

information about parents evening, these will be 

online as before and so please make sure  

you sign up, this appointment will give you the  

opportunity to meet your child’s class teacher 

and find out how they have settled into the new 

school year. 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home—7th October 

What has happened in school this week? 

Today, Matt Weston the local MP visited Lillington. He joined us all 
for our Friday celebration assembly and got to have a tour of the 

school. The children were able to make suggestions for Matt to ask 
the Prime Minister in parliament this week, there were some 

thoughtful questions related to climate change, the current cost of 
living crisis and even if the Prime Minister likes tea! Matt was  

extremely impressed with how much Lillington has changed over 
the last few years and how excited and dedicated the children are 

with their learning. 
We may even take him up on his offer to visit parliament… 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home—7th October 

What has happened in school this week? 

 

This week in the two-year-old  
Nursery provision we have been  

exploring our farm animal tuff tray.  
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 
Nursery have had so much fun using their 

imagination with cable reels this week!  
A big thank you to Mrs Khara for collecting 

them for us!  
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

Reception have been investigating Autumn. They 
have been using magnifying glasses to look 
closely at conkers, acorns, pine cones and a  

huge variety of pumpkins. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

Darwin have begun exploring a new story 
this week- Little Red Hiding Hood! We have 
used drama to help us get immersed into 

the new text.  
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What has happened in school this week? 

In Peake Class this week, children have 
been learning all about instruction writing. 

As a starting activity, we followed  
instructions to make chocolate milkshake! 
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Head Teacher to Home - 7th October 

What has happened in school this week? 

This week, Year 3 have been designing a healthy  
sandwich. They considered the Eatwell Guide and the 
5 main food groups when choosing their ingredients. 

Surprisingly, the children mostly managed to steer 
away from the less healthy choices (even if it would be 

delicious)! They are looking forward to making their 
healthy lunch next week.  
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What has happened in school this week? 

Year 4 have enjoyed writing their own  
Defeating the Monster stories.  
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What has happened in school this week? 

This week in Angelou, the children have been learning 
about systems and networks within computing. The 

children explored a wide range of systems (from brakes 
to Amazon Smart lockers) then applied this knowledge 

into designing their own unique smart teddies with 
functioning inputs, processes and outputs. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

This week Miss O'Sullivan led King Class for a very exciting  
science lesson. As part of their project on the circulatory  

system, the children have been finding out about the heart. This 
week's lesson involved the dissection of a pig's heart. After the 
initial excitement and some squeamishness, the children had a 

close look at the arteries, veins and chambers. The children 
asked some amazing scientific questions. Here are some photos 

from the lesson. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

 
Congratulations to Bevan class who had the 
highest attendance in Key Stage 1 this week! 

 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Drew Class who had the 
highest attendance in Key Stage 2 this week! 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 7th October 

What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

 

 

DATE EVENT 

FRIDAY 21ST OCTOBER BREAK UP FOR HALF TERM 

MONDAY 1ST NOVEMBER RETURN TO SCHOOL 

TUESDAY 1ST NOVEMBER INDIVIDUAL AND SIBLING PHOTOS 

TUESDAY 1ST NOVEMBER 
WEDNESDAY 2ND NOVBMBER  

PARENT’S EVENING 

FRIDAY 11TH NOVEMBER CHILDREN IN NEED—NON UNIFORM 

Information 
 
If your child has sickness or diarrhoea, it is a Public Health requirement 
that they must stay off school for 48 hours after the last  
occurrence.   
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

Lunch Menu 
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We urgently need volunteers for the  
Fireworks Night! Please help if you 

can and sign up here:  
 

https://volunteersignup.org/8B3EP 
 

https://volunteersignup.org/8B3EP

